On 3 December, Deputy Minister of Science and Education Hasan Hasanly met with
the newly appointed Ambassador Extraordinary -and Plenipotentiary cof the/lslamic
Republic of Mauritania, Sid Ahmed Al-Bekaye Hamadi.

During the meeting, the prospects for further development of cooperation between
the two countries in the field of science and education were discussed.
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